
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group 

Wednesday 16th May 2018  

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Helen Greer-Waring, Barry Winterbottom, Alicia Higgins, Katrina 

Fletcher, Sandra Williams, Jean Hirst, Dorothy Bradley, Marsha Raynes, Becky Clowes, 

Marianne Bailey 

Apologies: Mike Brabbs, Ron Law 

1. Welcome and Apologies  

Keith welcomed everyone to the group.  

2. Minutes of April Meeting Approved  

The minutes were approved. 

3. Any Matters Arising 

None. 

4. Treasurer's Report 

The balance remains the same. The group approved a maximum of £150 to be spent on a 

memorial bench to replace the old one.  

There has also been an anonymous donation of £100 to be spent specifically on equipment 

for the surgery. 

5. Vice Chair/Secretary's Report 

None. 

6. News from the Surgery  

There is a network meeting taking place on the 5th June 2pm-4pm. 

7. Guest Speaker – Dr Ullah – Cervical Cancer 

Dr Ullah gave a presentation on cervical cancer which included what a smear test involved 

(with a demonstration on the dummy), the equipment the smear test involves, the fact 

there are not any symptoms of Cervical cancer etc. 

8. C.R.Y. 50/50 Club Update – Helen 

For the 50/50 club to work it would mean each member to contribute either £2 a month or 

£24 per year with a maximum of 2 squares per person. Only people 16+ can become a 

member. Helen was waiting for the OK from CRY. 

9. Date of next Meeting – Wednesday 20th June 2018 

The meeting closed at 7pm. 


